
 

  

Supervisor Letourneau to Hold Community Meeting to Discuss Proposed 

Daycare on Edgewater Street 
  

  

Monday, February 23 6:30 pm 

Dulles South Multipurpose Center, 24950 Riding Center Drive, South Riding 
  

The proposed day care on Edgewater Street will be before the Board for final consideration at the 

March 4 Business Meeting.  Since members of the community have concerns and questions 

about this project, I will be hosting a meeting for the public to discuss this application with the 

South Village HOA, the applicant (developer of the daycare), and County staff on Monday, 

February 23rd at 6:30 pm at the Dulles South Multipurpose Center. I appreciate the assistance of 

Brian Salter and the South Village HOA to set up this meeting. 

  

Some of the issues I will propose for discussion are: 

-Alternative plans for a different use that the applicant is considering for the parcel 

-Parking, traffic and pedestrian safety in the area around the parcel 

-Whether the HOA would like the applicant to place trees on HOA property to enhance the 

buffer around the parcel 

-The framework for land use decisions that the County and Commonwealth must follow 

And of course, other questions or concerns from residents.   

  

I look forward to a productive discussion. 

 
 


